St. Mary star of the sea UNIONVILLE



Saturday, November 13, 2021

> 4:30 p.m. Peter Maysa by his family

Sunday, November 14, 2021

> 7:30 a.m. Joel Yabrosky (2nd anniversary)

> > by his wife

Deceased members of the Legion of 9:30 a.m.

Mary Worldwide by the Legion of

Mary

11:00 a.m. Doris Lang by St. Mary Choir

Monday, November 15, 2021

> 7:45 a.m. Richard Fox

November 16, 2021 Tuesday,

> 7:45 a.m. For the intentions of Matthew Harris

November 17, 2021 Wednesday.

> 7:45 a.m. Ann Dawson

Thursday, November 18, 2021

7:45 a.m. For an end to the Pandemic

November 19, 2021 Friday,

7: 45 a.m. St. Mary Parish

November 20, 2021 Saturday,

> 4:30 p.m. Rose Marie McMahon (5th

> > anniversary) by her son

Sunday, November 21, 2021

> 7:30 a.m. Richard Welcome

9:30 a.m. Mary Donahue by the Greiner family

11:00 a.m. Margaret Rose Riker by the Clark family

Readings for the week of November 14, 2021

Sunday: Dn 12:1-3/Ps 16:5, 8, 9-10, 11 [1]/Heb 10:11-14, 18/

Mk 13:24-32

Monday: 1 Mc 1:10-15, 41-43, 54-57, 62-63/Ps 119:53, 61,

134, 150, 155, 158 [cf. 88]/Lk 18:35-43

Tuesday: 2 Mc 6:18-31/Ps 3:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [6b]/Lk 19:1-10

Wednesday: 2 Mc 7:1, 20-31/Ps 17:1bcd, 5-6, 8b and 15 [15b]/

Lk 19:11-28

Thursday: 1 Mc 2:15-29/Ps 50:1b-2, 5-6, 14-15 [23b]/Lk 19:41-44Dedication: Acts 28:11-16, 30-31/ Ps 105:2-3, 36-37, 42-43/

Mt 14:22-33

Friday: 1 Mc 4:36-37, 52-59/1 Chron 29:10bcd, 11abc, 11d-

12a, 12bcd [13b]/Lk 19:45-48

Saturday: 1 Mc 6:1-13/Ps 9:2-3, 4 and 6, 16 and 19 [cf. 16a]/Lk

20:27-40

Next Sunday: Dn 7:13-14/Ps 93:1, 1-2, 5 [1a]/Rv 1:5-8/Jn

18:33b-37

Parish Support November 7, 2021

Weekly \$6,677.00 On-line Giving \$1,734.00 \$8,411.00 Total \$2,176.00 Monthly

Thank you!

Calendar

Coat Collection Month

11/15 7:00 p.m. Legion of Mary—Hospitality Room

11/17 7:00 p.m. Human Needs Committee Mtg.—Gathering

As I begin my time at Saint Mary Star of the Sea, I would simply like to share a brief note letting you all know how truly excited I am to have the opportunity to join you here in Unionville and become part of this parish community. There are certainly big shoes to fill following Monsignor Motta's years of dedicated service, and I will work hard to do everything I can to continue in the tradition of leadership that he and all the priests before me have set. As we start this new phase in the life of our parish, I look forward to meeting you all, getting to know you, and together having the chance to share the love of God with one another.

Fr. Matt

All Souls envelopes are available for your intentions on the tables as you enter the worship space. We will place the envelopes on the altar during the month of November and Fr. Gworek will pray for your intentions.

If you would like to contact Msgr., his address is: Msgr. Michael J. Motta, 467 Bloomfield Ave., Bloomfield, CT 06002

Next week our special collection will support the *Catholic* Campaign for Human Development. More than thirtyeight million people in the United States live in poverty. This collection supports programs that empower people to identify and address the obstacles they face as they work to bring permanent and positive change to their communities. Learn more about the Catholic Campaign for Human Development at www.uscch.org/cchd

Keep us informed

Please let us know if you have an address change. Many of you let us know you've moved by updating your address on your weekly envelopes. This is a great way to alert us and keep our census current. Thank you.

Parish Prayer Line—If you or someone in your family is in need of prayers and would like to be added to our parish prayer list, please call Joyce Cruess at (860) 673-2945.

Human Needs

Do you have a winter coat that you no longer use? Join us, Best Cleaners and Salvation Army to bring warmth to someone in need this winter! The Human Needs



Committee will be collecting gently-used winter coats in the gathering space for the next several weekends through November 28. Our local Best Cleaners will clean the coats for free and Salvation Army will distribute them to people in need. Both adult and children's coats are appreciated. For more information please contact Donna Dellacamera at 860 833-6347,

or ddellacamera@comcast.net

From the Farmington Food Pantry,

The Farmington Food Pantry would like to thank you for the 253.55 pounds of food received in October 2021. Your donation is greatly appreciated and will make an immediate difference in the Farmington Food Pantry's fight against hunger. Thank you!



St. Mary parish family welcomes the following newly baptized members:

Nora Grace Lawton Thomas Peter Perrault

St. Mary parish welcomes the following newly registered members:

Branden & Kathleen Hutchinson & daughter, Burlington
David & Jane Ledas & family, Avon
Katie Valles & family, Unionville

COVID Safety

Due to the threat of the spread of Covid-19, *everyone* should resume wearing masks in church.

Please continue to:

Use the hand sanitizer provided upon entering the Worship Space.

Maintain social distance between your family and others as much as possible.

Refrain from holding hands during the Our Father or shaking hands during the Sign of Peace.

Receive Communion in your hands only.

Avoid attending Mass if you or any family members are feeling ill.

Thank you for your cooperation with these procedures to keep everyone safe and healthy.

For Your Information

We invite you to join us for our second "drive thru" version of our House of Bread tradition, the **36**th **Annual Hunger Banquet** on Wednesday, November 17 between 11:30 am and 1:00 pm in the parking lot across from St. Patrick-St. Anthony Church, 285 Church St., Hartford. Meals will include a bowl of soup, a 40th Anniversary mug, and additional goodies as we raise money to benefit our programs. The cost is \$30 per person. Those planning to stop by to pick up meals can RSVP at info@hobread.org. More information is available at www.hobread.org.

St. Paul Catholic High School has announced its **open house campus tour dates for this Fall.** Visit spchs.com/openhouse to register for an appointment time on November 20 with appointments beginning at 10:00 am. St. Paul Catholic High School has scheduled a **Placement Exam date** for prospective grade 9 and grade 10 students on Saturday, December 11 beginning at 8:00 am. To register, visit spchs.com/placementexam.

St. Ann Craft Fair—Saturday, November 20 8:30 am. to 3:00 p.m. St. Ann Church Hall, 215 West St., Bristol—Free Admission 50+ craft tables, food and fun.

The Divine Mercy Holy Hour will be celebrated at St. Ann's in Avon on Sunday, November 21 from 2:30-3:30 p.m. Our Lord told St. Faustina, "For the soul that trust much will be given." Please join us.

St Patrick Parish

GINGERBREAD FAIR

Rt 179 Burlington/Collinsville CT

December 4- 10 am - 5 pm December 5 - 8am - 12 am Unique Hand-Crafted Items, Gift Baskets, Baked Goods, Teacup Auction -Gingerbread Cafe –"Featuring Gingerbread with Whipped Cream"

Lunch will be available between 11am -2pm on Saturday.

Our parish will again host a *Meal Packing* event with The Outreach Program on Saturday, April 9. The small planning team welcomes new volunteers to join us - a small commitment is discussing the logistics. Email joannefishman@comcast.net with your interest.

Did you Know? Our parish bulletins are available on our website: www.stmary-unionville.org